CALL
FOR PARTICIPATION IN THE FIRST STUDENT CONFERENCE "MULTIETHNICITY - THE STRENGTH OF THE NEW GENERATION"

The Student Union of the Faculty of Economics Brčko, University of East Sarajevo, based on long-term cooperation and support from the authorities of the Brčko District of Bosnia and Herzegovina, is organizing The first international conference on the topic "Multiethnicity - the strength of the new generation", which will be held in the premises of the Brčko Faculty of Economics, on March 7. in 2024.
This conference is a platform where young researchers and students meet, providing an opportunity to exchange academic knowledge with colleagues and experts from various disciplines.
We expect a wide range of special topics, and we believe that your expertise can further enrich our discussions. The impact of student engagement on the economy itself would be investigated, and the focus would be on the analysis of how practice during studies shapes students' key competencies and facilitates their integration into the workforce. It would also consider the benefits that companies get from the internship itself, including the identification of new talent, access to new ideas and innovations coming from both students and potential future employees. Optimization of cooperation strategies between higher education institutions and the economic sector was also put in focus in order to achieve mutual success. A very important segment are the skills required for employment, which can only be obtained through the practical part, such as professional communication and access to the work environment, teamwork and adaptation to different workplaces that students may encounter during practice.
The official languages of the Conference are the official languages of Bosnia and Herzegovina and English.
Important dates:
· submission of abstracts by February 11, 2024.
· submission of full papers by March 3, 2024. 

Please send abstracts and full papers to the e-mail: efbsavezstudenata@gmail.com 
